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Please do not pass this bill. 

 

Oregonians are already overtaxed. If the transportation department needs more 

money, that money should be found by cutting one of the other bloated state 

programs. 

 

As it is, ODOT wastes money right and left. 

 

Why does the state require an ever increasing percentage of the fruits of our labor. 


